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BREAKING BARRIERS! 

 

 

 

 

Principal’s Message 

Thunderbird Families, 

              Beginning Wednesday, April 18,                    
administrators will be visiting AB classrooms and   
encouraging students to finish the year on a positive 
note. Behavior Goal Cards will be reviewed so        
students know exactly what they need to do in order 
to participate in numerous end of the year fun       
activities. Next week, please speak with your          
student about the agreement so they may attend fun 
activities such as the end of the year dance, Wild   
Water Trip, assembly, and more. Our goal is for     
every student to participate.  

    -Ryan Eisele 

Safety Reminder 

For the safety of our students: 

-DO NOT double park along First Street when you pick 

up & drop off your student 

-DO NOT stop in the middle of the road & let your    

student exit or enter your car 

-DO NOT block the parked cars in parking lot while 

waiting for your student 

-DO NOT block our school buses 

We need your help to keep our  

campus safe. 

Thank you, 

Officer Ceron 

Drop Off Items 

Parents:  Please check in to Main Office to drop 
off an item. 

Students:  Pick up item in Library from Drop 
Off Table. 

TARDY POLICY 

School Attendance is very important.  Classroom instruction 

begins right away.  A student is deemed tardy if he/she enters 

the classroom after the tardy bell (2nd bell) rings. 

1. Students arriving to school 30 or more minutes late for a 

scheduled class must go to the attendance office for an 

admit slip. 

2. Students arriving to school less than 30 minutes late will 

go directly to class.  Those that are late arriving to class 

throughout the day will be marked TARDY by that period 

teacher. 

3. Unless the student has a note from an adult on campus, 

the tardy within the day will be unexcused. 

4. Once a student is tardy to the same class 4 times or more, 

it is considered habitually tardy & that period teacher will 

refer the student to Thunder for after school detention.  

The 5th tardy or more will result in added detentions & 

consequences. 

Importance of the 12 Week Progress Report 

 

 

The last day of the 12 week reporting period of the 2nd semester 
is Friday, April 20th.  Although this is a “Progress Report” (not a 
final report card) it is important that parents & students         
understand that the grades in this reporting period are used to 
determine eligibility for such things as the Thunderbird Awards, 
CJSF, Academic Awards, Activity Eligibility, etc.  If you have any 
questions about this progress report, please contact your child’s 
Learning Director. 

Pep & Cheer Applications 

Due by Friday, April 20th, 3pm in Strike or D3. 

 


